December 18, 2015

The 2015-16 SHAC Committee met Thursday, December 17, 2015, 4:30, at the PISD Administration Building.

Attending were:
Joan Gray Soria – community member
Mary Booth – parent
Christy Reeves – parent
Eddie Gage – Pampa ISD Admin.
Debbie Middleton – Director of Pampa ISD Food Services

The committee reviewed an edited draft of the District Wellness Plan, modeled from the National Alliance for Nutrition and Activity (NANA) School Wellness Plan template.

The edits were approved. The draft will be presented to the principals at their December admin meeting for discussion and input. If, and when, cleared by the principals, the Plan will be presented to the school board at their January meeting.

The committee's next meeting will be called in February, to discuss the new bullying protocol.

Adjourned.

Eddie Gage
Executive Director of Personnel
Pampa Independent School District